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Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 10:38 AM

To: ‘mtippen@anthemwsllc.com’

Cc: ‘Kkatie_McBryde@eogresources.com’

Subject: Notification of Protest for Application to Inject: Anthem Water Solutions, LLC_Coati 362534 State
SWD No.1_EOG Resources

Attachments: SWD-2435_Anthem Water Solutions, LLC_Coati 362534 State SWD No.1_EOG Protest.pdf

RE: Coati 362534 State SWD No.1 (APl 30-25-Pending; Admin. Appl. No pBL2118136188) Unit L S36 T25S R34E, NMPM,
Lea County

Mr. Tippen,

The OCD was notified by EOG Resources that they are protesting this application. Because of the protest, the application
can no longer be reviewed administratively. You are being notified that for this application to be considered, Anthem
Water Solutions, LLC, currently has two options; the first is to go to hearing, the second is to negotiate a resolution with
the protesting party. If the protest is withdrawn, then the application can be reviewed administratively. In the
meantime, the application will be retained pending a hearing or other resolution. Please continue to provide OCD with
information regarding the standing of this application and feel free to call me with any questions.

Contact for EOG Resources:

Katie McBryde

Landman, Lead — Midland Division

EOG Resources, Inc.

Office: 432.848.9022 | Mobile: 432.230.1836

Kind regards,

Baylen Lamkin

Petroleum Engineer

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
505-476-3401




Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 10:23 AM

To: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

Subject: FW: SWD PROTEST | Anthem Water Solutions - Coati 362534 State SWD 1
Attachments: Notice of App for SWD - Coati 362534 State SWD 1.pdf

From: Katie McBryde <Katie McBryde@eogresources.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 10:04 AM

To: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD <Michael.McMillan@state.nm.us>; 'williamv.jones@state.nm.us'
<williamv.jones@state.nm.us>; Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD <Leonard.Lowe@state.nm.us>; Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD
<Phillip.Goetze@state.nm.us>

Cc: Marshall Tippen <mtippen@anthemwsllc.com>; Hearings, OCC, EMNRD <OCC.Hearings@state.nm.us>; Hearings,
OCD, EMNRD <OCD.Hearings@state.nm.us>

Subject: SWD PROTEST | Anthem Water Solutions - Coati 362534 State SWD 1

Gentlemen:

EOG Resources, Inc. has received Anthem Water Solutions application for the Coati 362534 State SWD 1 to be located 14
miles southwest of Jal in the NWSW of Section 356, T25S, R34E, 1699’ FSL and 203’ FWL, Lea County, New Mexico and
reviewed it. Application is also attached.

EOG would like to formally protest this application and request this matter be set for hearing.

Please confirm receipt of this email.

Regards,
Katie

Katie McBryde

Landman, Lead — Midland Division

EOG Resources, Inc.

Office: 432.848.9022 | Mobile: 432.230.1836

éeog resources



